

Survey for the 2021-2022 Designated Roads Enhancement Program

The Designated Road Enhancement Program is an initiative following the Alliance's Annual General Meeting resolution that resulted in a new partnership with New Brunswick Department of Transportation.

<u>Please note this is for Designated Roads only. The non-designated roads program is separate</u>

Please send your survey by email: alliance@fermenbfarm.ca, by fax (506) 452-8101 or by mail:2-150 Woodside Lane, Fredericton, NB, E3C 2R9

Deadline is December 1, 2021

Contact Information		
Name:		
Phone number:		
e-mail:		
Address:		
County:	Commodity:	
Road Information		
Name of the road (s):		
1)	lssue:	
2)	Issue:	
3)	Issue:	
Geographical description (genera	al location, intersection of other highway	or major road)
1)		
2)		
3)		
Other comments:		